
 
IMPACT STATEMENTS! 
Mary Liz Wright (IL), Vice President of Public Affairs 
 
It’s that time of year—falalala—deck the halls---no not that time of year---
it’s time to think about Impact Statements. Actually, the timing of this 
request is perfect—many of us are completing our year end reports and 
calculating our own personal impacts—please share your data with your 
Affiliate VP of Public Affairs so that they can submit the affiliate data to me. 
The submission window is open. Please go to the website 
https://www.neafcs.org/public-affairs-activities-programs for samples of 
previous years and forms to complete this year.   
 
Confused about what to submit? Find more info on the same page as the submission form or go 
to the archived webinars, misc. or here: https://vimeo.com/486516163/f86956c44f   
 
Remember, we have a new category this year, COVID response.  
 
I am looking forward to learning about all the great ways you helped make people’s lives better 
in 2020!  
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